
Minutes of the Old Kentucky Hams Meeting 
January 26, 2019 

 
 
The winter gathering of the OKH was held at Rafferty’s Cave Restaurant on  
Jan 25, 2020 at 6:00 pm. 
 
A prayer was offered by Freddy Brown after the attending members and 
guests enjoyed their evening meal after which the meeting was called to order. 
 
There was a total of 32 members and guests present.  
 
Two new members were welcomed: 
Mide Smith and his wife Susan from Bowling Green. 
 
The club funds then climbed to $141.45.   
 
Freddy discussed the following topics: 
 

 The club is running out of membership award documents and need to get 
more reproduced and possibly redesigned as well. 

 Praising Mary Hext for designing and building a new website for the club 
with the domain name of OLDKENTUCKYHAMS.ORG 

 Discussion about terminating the Facebook Group for the club, but decided to 
keep it active as it serves as a good vehicle to push information to Facebook 
group members. 

 Upcoming hamfest at Cave City in February  
 
There have been one known silent keys this past year:  
Clodean Belcher, WA4GSG 
 
The next meeting will be set for the Restaurant at Mammouth Cave, Kentucky on the 
first Saturday in June - June 6, 2020. 
 
Submitted by, 
Freddy Brown, KJ4GL 
OLD KENTUCKY HAMS 


